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What Our Members Are Doing 

 

Clair Dunwoody came to our 
summer ground school and 
was interested in going up on a 
flight.  She said it was her first 
time in a small airplane and she 
LOVED it!  She’s a senior at 
Rochester and has already 
been accepted into Purdue’s 
flight program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On November 18th, we nominated 
officers and board members, voted 
in a couple of new members, and 
Tom Flynn showed us an 
interesting video put together by 
Tom Flynn Jr. about his squadron, 
some of the missions they flew, 
and what they did during the nine 
months they were deployed. 

 
MFC on Instagram 

             If you’re on Instagram, 
you can now follow us at 

@mentoneflyingclub 

 

Dan Pine soloed  

November 15th! 
 

http://instagram.com/mentoneflyingclub
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Fun Places to Fly 

Merk’s Family 

Dining in Muncie 

(KMIE) is located 

right on the airport.  

You can taxi right up 

to the restaurant 

and walk in the 

“Pilot’s Entrance”.  

The food is good 

(but then doesn’t all 

food taste good 

after you fly?). 

Jessica Richardson 

took her parents there a few weeks ago and ran into some of her pilot 

friends from her Ninety-Nines chapter :)

Calendar 

December 16, 2017: Voting in of Officers (Ted mentioned that he’s having 
a drawing…so you might want to show up to get some cool door prizes!) 

January 17, 2017: FREE Private Pilot Ground School taught by Kevin 
Morrison.  Classes will meet at the Rochester FBO conference room and 
start at 7:00 PM every Tuesday night for twelve weeks. You can contact 
Kevin at kevin.morrison@crowehorwath.com.

January 20, 2017: Annual Banquet at the Rochester Meat & Deli 

Contribute! 

YOU are who will make this 
newsletter interesting!  If you have 
anything you’d like to add to the 
newsletter, please send them to 
jessicaerichardson@yahoo.com. 
Send flying pictures, stories, 
memories, accomplishments, or 
anything that has to do with flying 
or the Mentone Flying Club! 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Recent  Soloed Members 

DJ Kierpaul – September 22nd 

Dan Pine – November 15th

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

NEW MEMBERS! 

Kenny Martin – Owner Member

Kenny Martin is a train 
engineer who recently moved 
up to Plymouth from southern 
Illinois and would like to 
complete his flight training 
with us. 

Bill Wherrett  – Social Member 

Bill has always wanted to learn 
how to fly, and thoroughly 
enjoys every time he gets to 
go up with a friend.  He 
doesn’t necessarily want to 
get his license, but would like 
to fly with other pilots. 

Welcome to the club! 
 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

MFC News 

Argos, Indiana 


